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11

th
 November, 2011. 

 

 

Mr. Noel Woodall 

N. Woodall & Associates 

Via Email 

 

 

Dear Noel, 

 

   RE. Football Queensland Marketing Program 

 

Football Gympie Inc. is very concerned at the possibility of the Football Queensland Marketing Program  

being withdrawn and being replaced with a levy per player.  The increase in the player fees with the 

additional marketing fee, will jeopardize and destroy our player numbers and competition.   

 

The combination of Football Australia, Football Queensland and Football Wide Bay components of the 

fees are high and with this additional fee will make the Registration fees too high for the Competition 

administrators and Clubs to add their component to the registration fees. 

 

With to-days economic situation all families are struggling to just live and will forgo the sports for their 

children and themselves, if the cost of registrations keeps going up.  Our player numbers are decreasing 

each year due to the cost and the additional marketing levy will put the sport out of reach for many. 

 

Having the Marketing program does not affect the individual players of the sport, therefore making the 

sport available at a reasonable cost to all concerned from grass roots to Premier league.  

 

Football Gympie strongly opposes the marketing program being replaced with a player levy fee.  

 

Yours in football, 
P.E. Tindall 

 

Pamela Tindall 

Secretary  
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